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Hello Matthew,
 
I'm writing in support of the Birch Solar Farm. We need more electric power and less
dependence on oil, especially in Lima. We have spent too long under the constant pollution of
the oil refinery, yet we remain dependent on it for the financial security of our area. This
project will help us move a little closer to a cleaner environment and if we're lucky, the
continuation of human presence on earth.
 
Thank you,
Alex
 
Alex Rodabaugh
alexrodabaugh.work
Dance Artists' National Collective
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